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CITY OF SANTA ROSA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

COMMUNITY ADVISORY BOARD’S COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENT GRANT 

PROGRAM APPEALS 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be conducted by the City Council on 

Tuesday, September 4, 2018 at or after 5:00 p.m., in the City Council Chamber, City Hall, 

100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa.  The purpose of the public hearing will be to receive 

public comment and recommendations prior to the City Council acting on the appeals to the 

Community Advisory Board regarding the Board’s final decision on Community 

Improvement Grant applications submitted by Eric Fraser on behalf of the Greater Cherry 

Street Neighborhood Association. 

 

Comments and questions may be directed to Danielle Ronshausen, Office of Community 

Engagement, City of Santa Rosa, 637 First Street, Santa Rosa, CA 95404, telephone (707) 

543-4696, dronshausen@srcity.org.   

 

Daisy Gomez, City Clerk, City of Santa Rosa 
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